
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: School/Town Building Committee Meeting Cancellation 

 

Date: December 3, 2019 

 

The regularly scheduled December 5, 2019 meeting of the School/Town Building Committee has 

been cancelled due to a lack of new business. The next meeting is scheduled for 7:30 pm on 

December 19th at the Town Hall Meeting Room. 


